DOGWOOD MOUNTAIN HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION SPECIAL BOARD MEETING MINUTES

September 19, 2022

The board held a special meeting today by email to officially nominate and elect Judy Errecart as Secretary of the board. Patty Chilipigan is currently listed as Treasurer/Secretary and was discovered she cannot hold both positions. Judy has held the position for the last year as "Interim Secretary". The email thread was sent out by Patty @ 7:57 a.m. and the last vote was cast @ 12:38 p.m. All board members voted yes. Judy Errecart is now officially Secretary of the Dogwood Mountain Homeowners Association.